
Oakgrove School 
FAQs  

 
What does it mean for staff at the school?  
 
All staff have the right to transfer their employment under TUPE legislation from their 
current employer, the Governing Board, to Four Rivers Multi-Academy Trust. We are 
also keeping staff updated and offering reassurance that terms and conditions will 
remain in line with nationally and locally agreed pay and conditions.  
 
How will it affect my child’s education?  
 
Our school and the other three schools forming Four Rivers Multi-Academy Trust are 
wholly committed to ensuring that every pupil achieves his or her full potential. We are 
also wholly committed to improving the quality of teaching and learning and providing 
staff with the best professional development. By working in collaboration with other 
schools within the Trust we will be able to benefit the pupils at each school by sharing 
resources and expertise. 
 
Will there be any curriculum changes?  
 
There are no plans to impose curriculum changes on our school. 
 
What will happen to the uniform?  
 
There are no plans to make imposed changes to the uniform. 
 
Will the times of the school day and holidays change?  
 
There are no plans to change the times of the school day or the term dates. Any future 
changes would be subject to extensive consultation with parents and carers.  
 

Updated 23rd June 2023 
 
No additional questions received. 
 
Updated 30th June 2023 
 
No additional questions received. 
 
Updated 7th July 2023 
 
No additional questions received. 
 

 


